
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are delighted that Mellors Catering Services will be providing catering at Chapel 

St Primary from 1st September 2021. We’re looking forward to working with the staff 

and parents to encourage more children to choose a nutritional meal at school. 

We can’t wait to  

be an integral part of  

school life. We’re looking forward  

to delivering fun, healthy eating 

assemblies, bread and pasta cookery 

lessons and lots more.  

We’ll also be attending parents’ evenings 

to answer any queries you may have 

about school lunches. 

We’ll also be making a trip to school     

with our award-winning Big red bus      

         for even more fun and 

                       learning...beep beep!       

We will be introducing a Pupil Forum for pupils who wish to 

offer the opinions of themselves and their class friends to help 

us further develop our menus. They will also have the 

opportunity to work with the catering team to help with tasting 

new samples. 

Did you know 

that we only use 

semi-skimmed milk, low 

fat mayonnaise and low-fat 

yoghurt in all the recipes 

and dishes we provide 

to the pupils? 

Feedback 

The catering team welcome any suggestions you may have 

regarding menu choice and we invite you to come and 

speak to us about any specific dietary requirements your 

child may have. Please either speak to your school or 

school catering team. 

 

We look forward to continuing to build a healthy school 

meal relationship with you all and serving your children 

great, tasty food. 


